
Department of Social Work, PSV 
Visva-Bharati 

 

Notice 

                      Date: 14/05/2025 

The Department of Social Work, PSV, Visva-Bharati is going to organize an Awareness 

Camp on the Prevention of Child Marriage and Teenage Pregnancy in Ballavpur and 

Kheledanga village on 16/05/2025, starting at 4.00 PM. The event will have presence from 

the the Bolpur Sriniketan Development Block, the Department of Health & Family Welfare, 

Birbhum, Anwesha Clinic, ICDS, local panchayat and school representatives. The students 

from the Department of Social Work, PSV, Visva-Bharati, will perform a “PATHO 

NATIKA” to raise awareness among the villages. 

 

All those who are interested may please join us for the better future of our children. 

In solidarity, 

 

Dr. Paramita Roy, 

Head, 
Department of Social Work, 
Visva-Bharati 
Email: hod.socialwork@visva-bharati.ac.in 


